
City of Franklin residents who own personal use 

vehicles with over 100,000 miles as of  

January 1, 2024 can bring their “pink” 

inspection slip showing the odometer reading 

OR you may bring an oil change or repair 

invoice showing the mileage.  Office hours are 

8:30 –5.00 Monday thru Friday. 

 

You may also email your information to 

lbeale@franklinva.com or 

twarren@franklinva.com  

 

There is no automatic forgiveness in the tax 
valuation because your vehicle has over 
100,000 miles, 
Depending on the model and age of your 
vehicle, it could add value. 
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